
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

What an interesting week we have had weather wise. The children have enjoyed the snow. 
Thankfully, we have managed to keep our paths and access to school gritted and safe for you 
to use the school site. Of course, the safety of yourselves and our children is our main priori-
ty. 

Thankfully we have not had to close due to the snow and our learning has not been impacted.  

 

We have had a great week in school. The children have been enjoying their new topics. KS2 are looking at ‘Rocks, Relics and Rum-
bles’, whilst the Explorers have been studying seasonal change. The children made some beautiful natural weather symbols in art 
today.  

 

On Thursday we welcomed Dean Gibson into school to join us for some training with our Diocesan Friend, Margaret Wright. Mrs 
Wright also spent the day working with all the children and discussing the holy family and how special our own families are.  

Mrs Wright was very impressed with the behaviour of 
the children and how they responded to her ques-
tions and activities. The children learnt a lovely song 
with Mrs Wright, which even had some sign language 
accompanying it.  

We hope to welcome Mrs Wright back to school in 
the not to distant future.  

 

Today we welcomed Adam from Cumbria cricket into school. The children love building on their 
skills each week and we are very thankful to Adam, Cumbria Cricket and ‘A chance to shine’ for 
offering these sessions for free for our children.  

 

Please can Mini Police come to school in their uniform on Monday 22nd January, they will be vis-
iting Windermere Library. 

 

KS2 are in the forest on Tuesday next week, please remember that children are being dropped off and col-
lected from the woods. Letters with instructions have been sent home. Year 6 are at the Lakes school for 
their maths sessions first thing.  

 

Please keep an eye on key dates and please ensure you have the DOJO 
APP installed so we can keep you up to date with any changes etc. 

 

Many thanks for your 
support,  

 

Enjoy the weekend,  

 

Mrs Bone  

Headteacher 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Tues 23rd Jan—KS2 Forest School 
Tues 23rd Jan—Y6 Maths @ The Lakes School 

Tues 30th Jan—KS1 Forest School 
Fri 2nd Feb—NSPCC Number Day 

Mon 5th Feb—Weds 7th Feb—KS2 Residential 
Weds 8th Feb—NO LACROSSE 
Fri 9th Feb—HALF TERM starts 

Tues 27th Feb—KS2 Forest School 
Tues 27th Feb —Y6 Maths @ The Lakes School 

Friday 19th January 2024 Scan the QR code to get to 

our website. 

KS1 have been learning 
all about bulbs and parts 

of a plant 

Learning sewing 

skills at Quilting Club 

on Monday  

KS2 practising their dance for the 
Brewery Arts Dance Show 


